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Association News

Message from our MCA President

Dr. Sundberg stated
"As of the end of April, MCA is projected to have a
small budget surplus at the end of this fiscal year
and is in a solid financial position."

Dr. Jacob Sundberg, MCA President

It has been my pleasure to be President of such a wonderful association for our profession.
Over the past year, I have had the privilege of working with so many dedicated, passionate
people who are committed to moving chiropractic forward in Minnesota.
 
MCA has undergone a great deal of change this past year with the onboarding of ACA to
provide day to day management of our operation last June. During this time, the board of
directors collaborated with staff to implement several critical changes to ensure the ongoing
success and stability of the organization. 
 
Over the past year, MCA staff conducted a detailed operational assessment to identify
MCA’s strengths and weaknesses, as well as hear directly from volunteer leadership on
what MCA’s value proposition is to its membership. This assessment shed light on many
great aspects of the organization and provided the foundation to develop
our strategic plan. 

As always MCA will advocate for every chiropractor in the state and their right to practice.
MCA will strive to offer members a sense of community where they can network with their
colleagues and peers. MCA will continue to provide a robust catalog of high-quality,
unbiased professional development and continuing educational programming that provides
members with four free CEUS each year- something every member should take advantage
of. 
 
I feel we have made great strides this past year. It has been an honor to serve as MCA
president and I look forward to seeing our association and profession continue to grow here
in Minnesota.
 
If you are a member of MCA, thank you for your continued support. If you are not, I
encourage you to join. We are stronger together. ​
 

https://mnchiro.com/strategic-plan-fy2023-2026/
https://mnchiro.com/join/
https://www.ncmic.com/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=5d51d0f4-427c-4d65-ab3e-c916c97b4aae


Sincerely,

DISTRICT NEWS

Congratulations
Dr. Darren Roemhildt!

This past week the Southeast District elected
Dr. Darren Roemhildt, District Director.

The first item on Dr. Roemhildt’s agenda was
to set up monthly Southeast District zoom
meetings on the 4th Tuesday of every month.

Dr. Roemhildt said "It important to make sure
our district stays informed and involved"

Stay Connected In Your District

MCA’s member community is growing and district leaders are setting up
meetings to connect virtually and in person. Watch for your district
announcement. Please plan to attend. Find out who your leaders are here.

Recently Maple Grove and Alexandria area's held an in-person district event
offering continuing education credit through MCA's Associate Business Member,
RAYUS. Maple Grove enjoyed a delicious lunch and Alexandria savored a
wonderful dinner.

Watch for more events coming to your district.

National News

MCA 2nd-VP, Dr. Jodi Dorpinghaus attended the ACA meeting for the
House of Delegates on May 14th.

The ACA held the House of Delegates (HoD) meeting this month in person for the first time
since the pandemic. Several states attended including Minnesota with our very own Dr. Jodi
Dorpinghaus, 2nd-VP MCA, and ACA’s President, Michele Maiers, DC, MPH, PhD , from
Minnesota, were in attendance.

https://mnchiro.com/leadership/


The HoD broke out into
sessions during this meeting
where they were able to
discuss specific topics. They
shared their findings with the
rest of the Delegates.

Dr. Jodi Dorphinghaus and
Dr. Michele Maiers discuss
ideas during the breakout. 

Delegates from around the
nation gathered to hear
updates and gather
important information about
our chiropractic profession to
share with their individual
states.

Volunteer

Interested in getting involved? 

MCA members can put their leadership skills to work. Check out our committees
and volunteer opportunities.

Stand Up for the Chiropractic Profession in MN - Contribute to MCPAC

Decisions made by the Minnesota legislature directly impact the chiropractic
profession and the services you provide. Elections matter and the Minnesota
Chiropractic Political Action Committee (MCPAC) needs you to act now to make
sure our profession and our issues are front and center in the minds of decision
makers at the Capitol.

Make your voice and the voice of your patients heard.
Contribute to MCPAC now!

​Donations made to MCPAC can ONLY be made from
personal accounts.

Professional Development - Upcoming June Classes

These upcoming June classes are sponsored by:

June 1: Women & Chronic Pelvic Pain
                       Presented By: Dr. Kris Petrocco-Napuli

June 7: Pediatrics for the Doctor of Chiropractic
                       Presented By: Dr. Elise Hewitt

June 14: So You Think You Want a Cash Practice?
                         Presented by: Heather Simmons

https://mnchiro.com/committees/
https://mca.ce21.com/donations/detail/mcpac-donation-17
https://mca.ce21.com/item/pediatrics-doctor-chiropractic5-key-history-questions-document-potential-presence-joint-dysfunction-babies-young-children-1ce-97580
https://mca.ce21.com/item/so-cash-practice-1ce-97871


June 22: Professional Ethics of the Chiropractic Office
                         Presented By: Lori Holt ​

More Classes

Member Benefit Spotlight

Stay Up to Date with MCA

Be confident in knowing as an MCA member you'll stay up to date on what's happening
throughout the profession, both in the state and nationally, with email updates and alerts
designed to keep you informed and engaged. Never miss a thing with practice alerts,
legislative notifications and district meeting announcements.

Not currently an MCA member?

Become a member online or by mail and join the MCA community today!

Classified Ads

Immediate Opening for a Full-Time Chiropractor
 Immediate Opening for a Full-Time Chiropractor to join a busy, well-established clinic in
Bismarck, ND.
• Join a dynamic wellness team of 2 chiropractors, 1 massage therapist, nutritionist, and
great front desk crew.
• No need to advertise or sell; we have patients ready to see you!
• Our practice sees patients of all ages.
• Opportunity to grow right away.

https://mca.ce21.com/item/professional-ethics-chiropractic-office-1ce-professional-boundaries-97797
https://mca.ce21.com/
https://mca.ce21.com/Search/MembershipTypesList
https://files.constantcontact.com/07c347f0801/435ab419-82e6-4932-9de5-c6248e4ea583.pdf?rdr=true


• Interested in learning from a successful chiropractor and someday being able to purchase
the practice and have it be your own someday?
• Looking for an engaging, friendly and caring doctor. They must be upbeat, positive and
ready to BRING IT everyday for every patient. Positive attitude + Energy = Success.
www.chirocc.com

Submit your letter of intent to: dr.derosier@chirocc.com

Practice relief Doctor of Chiropractic (locum tenens)
Dedicated to treating a bridge of communication between the patient and the regular doctor
taking a break, by applying chiropractic treatment in a like manner. I’m experienced with
over 35 years in private practice so you can be confident that your practice routine and
patients would be in good hands during a break. Michael R. Lamppa, DC, (612) 968-8132
or lamppadc@yahoo.com.

Are you looking to hire? Do you want to sell or buy? Let MCA help you. For
more information click HERE.

Featured Associate Business Member

NCMIC: Malpractice Insurance

Whether it’s malpractice insurance, business
insurance, credit card processing,
equipment loans, or other financial and
insurance products, NCMIC provides doctors
of chiropractic with practical solutions to
grow their practice. Visit www.ncmic.com to
find the latest resources. You can also find
NCMIC’s monthly podcast, Chiropractical,
wherever you listen to podcasts

Let's Connect!
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